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Public Hearing  
   

On Wednesday, January 24th, the Tisbury Planning Board will hold a public 

hearing on proposed amendments to Tisbury's zoning bylaw. The meeting 

will begin at 6:00 pm in the Town Hall Annex at 66 High Point Lane. The 

Planning Board is proposing amendments to -- 

 



 

1. Accessory apartments (section 04.03.13) 

2. Multiple dwelling Units (section 04.03.12 and section 04.04.02) 

3. Recreational Marijuana (section 05.23.02) 

4. Definitions (section 02.00) 

5. Mullen Rule  (MGL C.39 S23D) 

 

Information on the proposed changes can be found on the town website. See 

link below: 

  

https://www.tisburyma.gov/planning-board/files/zoning-amendments 

 

This is an opportunity for town residents to learn more about the proposed 

bylaw amendments and to share their thoughts with the Planning Board. 

 

  

 

 

 

 
  

 

https://www.tisburyma.gov/planning-board/files/zoning-amendments

